April 28, 2023

Department/Section of International Affairs
TU Partner Universities & Specially Designated Universities

International Summer School at Tokushima University (TU)
“Get Together in Tokushima, Japan” (ISST), 2023

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are very pleased to inform you that the International Office of Tokushima University, Japan,
will hold the International Summer School 2023, “Get Together in Tokushima Japan” from July
19 to 26, 2023. This summer school aims to promote international exchange with our partner
universities at the undergraduate level. This program will provide student participants with not
only various hands-on learning experiences about up-to-date research/education in TU, but also
interaction with Japanese students, and authentic cultural experiences in Tokushima. We welcome
your undergraduate students to our summer school and look forward to hosting them.

As for the financial support for this summer school, though we charge each participant 30,000
JPY, TU will cover most of the tuition for the summer school, the expenses for accommodation,
and official social gatherings during the program. For further details, such as program schedule,
program contents and other personal expenses, please refer to the tri-fold program brochure. For
further information on the application procedure, please refer to the attached “Application for
ISST, 2023

This program ends on July 26. We will make a reservation for your accommodation from July 19
to July 26.

If your students require lodging after the conclusion of the summer school, please make
arrangements beforehand.

If you have any concerns or inquiries, please feel free to contact us via email to the following
address:

Student Support Section for International Affairs,
International Affairs Division of Tokushima University
summer82@tokushima-u.ac.jp

We look forward to receiving applications from your university.

Yours Sincerely,
NAGAMUNE Hideaki
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Director of Research Center for
Higher Education



